
  

 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                

                                                                                                                                                  2nd December 2022 

 

Dear Parents, Carers, 

 

Thursday 15th December, 2.30 – 3.15pm: Reception to Year 6 Christmas Concert, St Peter and St Paul 

Church. 

 

We are looking forward to our celebration of Christmas at St Peter and St Paul Church, Shoreham on Thursday 

15th December, 2.30 – 3.15pm. 

 

All children from Reception to Year 6 are involved in the performance.  We will practise in the church prior to 

the event and will walk the children there for this purpose.   Under the school’s universal permission procedure, 

you will have already signed a general permission slip for your child to undertake an outing such as this and to 

receive emergency first aid should the need arise and it is assumed that all children will take part. 

  

Families are invited to attend and as we will be in the church we do not need to limit numbers. 

 

School staff will walk the children to the church at 2.00pm.  All children should wear smart school uniform 

with polished shoes and brushed hair. At the end of the performance children will leave with their 

parents/carers from the church at around 3.15pm.  If you are not attending the performance you will need to 

make arrangements for your child to be collected from the church and advise the school office.  If your child is 

attending River Club, they will return to the school with staff.  
 

The Church have asked me to advise you that there will be no parking around the corner by the Samuel Palmer  

Pub. In order to ease congestion and to be considerate of neighbouring properties, we request that you park in 

the village car park and walk to the Church. 

 

We look forward to a joyful celebration of Christmas together.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mrs Gillian Lovatt-Young 

Head 
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